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Magrkets gjerninger

Mgrkets gjerninger

Sums up Caving events in Norway the last 8 months, of which we are particularly pleased with the "inclusion" of the
Troms county cavers in our organisation Stein Erik and Idar toured Troms last summer for a forthnight. Troms has a lot
to offer in terms of limestone. New caves have been found near Setsa in Salten and in the vicinity of Sverrehola in
Kobbelv. Events for next summer, planned by Stein Erik, include South Nordland and Troms. Assistance by "local
cavers" is wanted.

The main event this year will be the NGF - annual meeting, for the first time in the summer. Most likely it takes place in
Grane, hopefully with British cavers present, 10.-12 of July.

We hope that foreign cavers like Simon Botrell publish their news in our Magazine and also seek cooperation with NGF
and cavers in Norway. Our capacity to deal with complex requests may still be limited, but it needs to be challenged in
order to grow!



